PIA – Program Impact Assessment

     Every year at EAST Conference all teams participate in a competition known as the Program Impact Assessment (or PIA).  The PIA focuses on EAST team’s impact on the community around them.  Booths are judged individually by a group of three judges who quiz the two presenters on every aspect of their project.  This year, reporters at the EAST conference spoke to two schools before and after their PIA judging.  Janasia Yarbrough of Centerpoint High School in Amity, Arkansas, said that she was “really excited about conference” and wasn’t the least bit nervous about presenting her PIA.  When the reporter returned, Janasia was confident in her presentation.  As a senior, she hopes her team takes the PIA this year.

     Other schools were less confident in their ability.  Sarah Lintag and Joseph Thompson of Dunbar Middle School were extremely nervous because, aside from PIA, it was Dunbar Middle’s first year at EAST Conference.  When both students were done presenting their PIA, they told the reporter they were happy with their attempt.  “The judges seemed interested, and they asked questions about our projects.”  Sarah said.  Students have to wait until the banquet conference team exemplifies the EAST standards.  Good luck and keep working hard EAST teams.
